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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

13/11 

Liturgy 

 

Tuesday 

14/11 

After School Tennis 

Wednesday 

15/11 

After School Tennis 

Thursday 

16/11 

After School Keep Fit 

Monitoring and Standards 

committee meeting—

governors 

Friday 

17/11 

Dress up for Children in 

Need—SPOTS 

Library—Y1/2 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  98.9% 

Year 1 – 99% 

Year 2  - 96.3% 

Year 3  - 98.7% 

Year 4  -  98.4% 

Whole school:  98.2% 

National target: 96% 

9th November 2017 

THE MASS OF COMMITMENT 

Sunday 12th November 9am 

On Sunday, at 9am Mass, the 

children are invited to the Mass of 

Commitment where Father will ask the 

children, parents and parish to commit to 

supporting those in their preparation for 

the Sacraments of Reconciliation and 

First Holy Communion.  

Can the pupils please hand their ‘I 

belong’ book into school tomorrow as 

they will be needed for the Mass. 

The children can sit with their families as 

usual during Mass. Father will invite them 

up one at a time to collect their books as 

a symbol of their commitment.  

Next weeks Statement to live by : I think before I make 
choices 

N Logan 

R Thomas 

1 Holly 

2 Alex 

3 Gracie 

4 Olivia 

N Neveah 

R Isaac  

1 Sam A 

2 Owen 

3 Ben  

4 Autumn 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 1 

NUTTY NIGHT OF NONSENSE 

TONIGHT! 

St Robert’s School Hall 

6-8pm 

SHOEBOX APPEAL: A quick reminder about the school box appeal. We currently 

have 64 boxes! Mr Sutcliffe set a target of 80 boxes and if we reached that amount 

he would come to school dressed up as a mystery person! Tomorrow is the final day 

before the boxes begin their journey!  

RECEPTION PORTAL:  The online portal for reception places in September 2018 is 

now open and can be accessed via the Northumberland County Council website. 

POPPIES:  We have poppies on sale in school. 

CHILDREN IN NEED: Friday 17th November is Children in Need—

SPOTACULAR—donation of a £1 to dress up covered in spots! 

NASAL FLU IMMUNISTION: Consent forms will be sent home 

tomorrow with all school children.  Please note these must be completed and returned 

to school by 9am Wednesday 15th November.   Any received after this date will not 

be accepted. 

SCHOOL LIBRARY:  I have attached a copy of the School Library Rota, please make 

sure your child brings their library books in when it is their class’ turn. 

SCHOOL OPENING TIME:  Children can come into school from 08.45 each morning 

and we close the doors at 08.55.  This ensure that the children are in their classes 

and ready to begin at 09.00.  Late arrivals disrupt the classes learning and we would 

be grateful if all parents could make sure their children are in school by 08.55. 

SPARE CLOTHES:  Nursery and Reception are running low on spare underwear for 

the children, if anyone has any spares they would be much appreciated. 
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